PRAY ON SUNDAY.
CALL ON MONDAY.

Prayer & Action — Every Sunday & Monday in the month of June

Pennsylvania is facing one of its greatest threats to privacy rights and
religious freedom. And if this threat is fo be stopped, we need God to
move. We need the church and your involvement more than ever.

If we do not stand now against this threat — proposed legislation

of Governor Wolf's Bathroom Bills: HB 1510 & SB 974 — ministries and
charities may face penalty and shut down as well as the removal of
privacy rights for all in the restrooms, locker rooms and showers of
public places like schools, restaurants and swimming pools.

That's why we're launching a prayer and action initiative next month
to encourage thousands of Pennsylvania families fo respond.

Pray on Sunday, Call on Monday is about taking action fo engage
the Church in protecting religious freedom and privacy rights.

Pray on Sunday - Take opportunities to address the issues
surrounding religious freedom and rights to privacy with your
church family. Pray for God to move in protecting our privacy
rights and religious freedom. For more about the specific threat,
you may visit pafamily.org/unfairness or DefendMyPrivacy.org.

Call on Monday - HB1510 & SB974 are now being considered

by members of the Pennsylvania State Senate and House of
Representatives. Calls, emails and visits to your State Senator and
State Representative are needed. Ask them to oppose HB1510 &
SB974. If you do not have contact information, call the PA Family
Council at 717-545-0600 and they will be happy to find it for you.

“For as the body without the spirit is dead, so faith without works is
dead also.” — James 1:26

This is a much-needed opportunity to show faith in action. We
challenge you to produce the kinds of fruit the book of James calls us
to produce. Please pray. Please call.

Pennsylvania Family Council
23 N Front Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101 | 717-545-0600 | pafamily.org
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